
 
 

This communication is from Basketball England. Basketball England are the 
National Governing Body for Basketball in England.  
 
Any opinions or statements expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual and 
not necessarily those of Basketball England. 
 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and solely for the use 
of the intended recipient. If you receive this in error, please note that any form of 
distribution, copying or use of this communication, or the information within, is 
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Equally, you must not disclose all, or part, 
of its contents to any other person. 
 
If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender at the 
above address, then delete and destroy all copies of it. 
 
Basketball England’s computer systems and communications may be monitored 
to ensure effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. All 
correspondence may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance 
with relevant legislation. 
 
Although we have endeavoured to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are 
free from any virus, we would advise you to take any necessary steps to ensure that 
they are actually virus free. 
 
Basketball England disclaims any liability for action taken in reliance on the 
content of this communication. 
 
If you receive an automatic response stating that the recipient is away from the 
office and you wish to request information under the Data Protection Act, please 
forward your request by e-mail to the support@basketballengland.co.uk who will 
process your request. 
 
The registered office for Basketball England is National Squash Centre, Rowsley St, 
Manchester, M11 3FF. 
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